
 

 

 

Notice Date:  August 31, 2021 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  CareSource-Akron Pediatric Accountable Care Organization 
Effective Date: October 1, 2021 
 
 
Starting Oct. 1, 2021, Akron Children’s Hospital’s affiliate, Akron Children’s Health Collaborative, will 
assume responsibility for health outcomes for 100,000 Medicaid children enrolled with CareSource who 
reside in Northeast Ohio. CareSource has also partnered with other pediatric hospital systems to create 
separate networks across Ohio to build a statewide Pediatric Accountable Care Organization (ACO) 
model. 
 
For more information on this partnership, please view our announcement. 
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https://www.caresource.com/newsroom/press-releases/caresource-partners-with-akron-childrens-hospital-to-create-coordinated-care-model/

